
Town of Freeman 
 
The regular meeting of April 25, 2022 was called to order at 7:00 pm by John Leirmo. 

All members present - John Leirmo, Al Thompson, and David Olson. 
 
Sherry Quamme presented information on the Wisconsin Mississippi River Trail and Bicycle Route and requested the board 
pass a resolution to support the designation of the Mississippi river trail within the limits of the Town of Freeman.   
 
Dave made a motion to add the approval of an election worker to the agenda, Al seconded.  
 
Peggy certified the meeting was posted at River Bank, P.O., and the Town Shop.  
 
Patrolmen hours were reviewed, Dave made a motion to approve, Al seconded. All yes 
 
Peggy presented the minutes from the 3/28/2022 regular meeting.  Approved as read. 
 
Peggy presented the minutes from the April 12th road maintenance meeting. Approved as read. 
 
Sacha Powell stated there was not any activity in the tax account.  The audit of the books will be May 18th at 5:00 pm. 
 
The April bills were reviewed, Al made a motion to approve, Dave seconded.  All yes. 
 
Old Business: 

 FEMA:  Nothing to report 
 Road Repair:  Al met with Wayne from Fahrner Construction about replacing the damaged sealcoat they had 

applied in 2021.  The board reviewed the salt shed roof repair bids; the board decided to have Swiggum Brothers 
Construction complete the work.  

 American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA): Peggy filed the initial ARPA report that was due April 30, 2022. 
 Farmland Preservation (FLP):  The Planning and Zoning Committee asked for a motion to approve the additional 

verbiage to the FLP amendment; Dave made a motion to approve, Al seconded.  All yes. 
The Planning and Zoning Committee also requested a motion to approve a public meeting to solicit input from 
township landowners.  The meeting will be held May 23 at 7:00 pm at Sugar Creek Bible Camp.  Al made a 
motion to approve, Dave seconded.  All yes.   
 

New Business: 
 

 Election worker approval:  Al made a motion to approve Kathi Bishop as an election worker, Dave seconded. All 
yes. 

 Permits: No permit requests received.  
 

Public Discussion:  
 Discussion on how to prevent garbage from the recycling center from blowing out of the bins and onto the road 

and fields near the center. 
 

Next meeting will be May 30, 2022 at 7:00 pm. 



 
Dave made a motion to adjourn, Al seconded.  Meeting adjourned at 8:09. 
 
Peggy Thompson, Clerk  


